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“Report on English Day” 

Date:24 April, 2023 

Sane Guruji Shikshan Prasarak Board of Arts and Commerce College, 

Baragaon Pimpri, Tal. Sinnar, District - Nashik. On 23 April 2023, the 

birthday of William Shakespeare, the English author and poet, is 

celebrated as "English Language Day". The purpose of this day is to 

encourage a passion for the English language among students and to 

help them see the world from another perspective. 

"It was an extraordinary day for all of us," said Asst.Prof. K. B. 

Sonwane, principal of the college. "The students had a blast on English 

Day, and they were propelled to investigate and learn nearly their whole 

language through the numerous imaginative, invigorating, and 

fortifying works out."  

In such introduction, both teaching and non-teaching staff were 

highlighted. The vote of appreciation was given by Professor M. K. 

Ugale of the Department of Physical Education & Sports.  
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Asst.Prof. M. K. Ugale introducing students about “World English Day”. 



Sane Guruji Shikshan Prasarak Mandal Nashikroad Sanchlit 

ARTS AND COMMERCE COLLEGE 

Baragaon Pimpri,Tal-Sinnar,Dist-Nashik 

Notice 

 

Date: 22-04-2023 

The English Department wants to notify all college students to the reminder that 

this Monday, April 24, 2023, is "English Language Day," a celebration of the 

most well-known playwright and influential figure in contemporary English, 

William Shakespeare. All students, however, are expected to be on campus by 10 

a.m. Both teaching and non-teaching staff members, as well as all students, 

should take note of this 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


